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Woodland Park to Benefit from BC Hydro Funding 
 
The City was awarded a BC Hydro Community ReGreening Program grant of $2,500 to be matched by 
the City and which will benefit Woodland Park at 16 Woodland Drive. 
 
In 2021, we engaged with the neighbours near Woodland Park to conduct a survey to help determine a 
vision and priorities for the park. In the survey, residents indicated a desire to see the addition of trees 
to the park. Because thirteen dead and dying Western Red Cedars were removed from the park a few 
years ago, this funding will be used in 2022 to enhance this neighbourhood park. 
 
Our operations crew has started to layout and dig the holes for planting of the trees and work will 
continue into the week of December 12. The trees chosen are a mixture of native trees, trees with fall 
colour, flowering trees, and trees with colour through the season.  
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